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HIGH HAMPTON ANNOUNCES PRIVATE PLACEMENT OF UNITS 

January 14, 2016– High Hampton Holdings Corp. (CSE: HC) (Frankfurt Stock Exchange: 
0HC) (“High Hampton” or the “Company”) announces that it proposes to raise up to $200,000 
through a non-brokered private placement of up to 4,000,000 units of the Company at a price of 
$0.05 per unit.  Each unit will consist of one common share and one non-transferable common 
share purchase warrant, with each warrant exercisable for a period of 24 months from the closing 
at a price of $0.05 per share.   

Finders fees may be payable in connection with the private placement as permitted under the 
policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange.  Net proceeds from the private placement will be 
utilized for general working capital. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

HIGH HAMPTON HOLDINGS CORP. 

Robert Riley 
President/CEO 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts 
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release  
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